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According to H2M, a multi-disciplined engineering, architectural planning and laboratory analysis
firm, Julia Schneider has passed the Comprehensive Planning Exam (CPE) of the American
Institute of Certified Planners (AICP). Â 

"We are very happy for Julia and her accomplishment. The AICP certification is the highest level
planning accreditation achievable in the State of New York and it demonstrates Julia's commitment
to continued professional development. Looking forward, we're hopeful that Julia will be able to
contribute to some of H2M's important land use projects planning Â projects in New York and New
Jersey," said Steven Hyman, P.E, vice president and director of civil engineering at H2M.
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